
Keynsham Bus Stop Walk Programme May-June 2018 
Bus times are departure times. Please be 5 minutes early in case changes are necessary.  Please notify walk 

leader if you are not walking. Please note : Wear good shoes and appropriate clothing for the weather. 
Trousers will protect your legs against nettles and ticks. 

 

 
May 2 Bath Skyline Walk, Sham Castle and Canal 2.5 miles A.B.D Getting there: Bus A4 at 
9am at Keynsham Church to Bath Bus Stn. Ref. + Toilets: Salvation Army 
 
May 9 Leigh Woods 3 miles A.B.D. Getting there: Bus 349 at 9.15 am opp Keynsham 
Church to Bristol Bus Stn then Portishead Bus. Ref + Toilets: T.B.A. 
 
May 16 Nightingale Valley to Brislington 3 miles A.B.D. Getting there: Bus 349 at 9.15 am 
opposite Keynsham Church. Ref + Toilets: McDonalds, Bath Road 
 
May 23 Clifton Suspension Bridge and Downs 3 miles A.B.D. Getting there: Bus 349 at 
9.15 am opposite K. Church then Bus 41 at Temple Meads. Ref + Toilets: Water Tower Cafe 
on the Downs 
 
May 30 The Midford Valley, Bath 2.5 miles A.B.D.E. Getting there: Bus A4 at 9 am to Bath 
Bus Stn. Then Bus 2 to Combe Down. Ref + ToiletsT.B.C. 
 
June 6 Ashton Court 3 miles. A.B.D. Getting there: Bus 349 at 9.15 am opposite K. Church 
to Bristol Bus Stn. Then Portishead Bus. Ref. + Toilets Ashton Court Cafe 
 
June 13 To Bathampton on the Canal path 3 miles A.B.D Getting there: Bus A4 at 9 am at 
K. Church to Bath Bus Stn. Boat or bus back. Ref. + Toilets Salvation Army 
 
June 20 Walking Beechen Cliff and Widcombe 3 miles. A.B.D Getting there: Bus A4 at 
9am at K Church to Bath Bus Stn then Bus to Bear Flat. Ref + Toilets Sally Army 
 
June 27 Saltford to Swinford and back 3 miles A.B.D.E. Getting there: Bus A4 at 9am at K. 
Church to Saltford. Ref. + Toilets Bird in Hand Pub, Saltford 
        

KEY – A steps B Slopes C Toilets D Uneven Ground E Stiles 
Pete 07986 612571; Sue 07905 486002; Mary 0117 986 5669 

 
If we get very adverse weather, we shall always try to have a walk but the exact walk planned may 

have to be altered appropriately. In the event of extreme weather please ring the office to check if the 
walk is still taking place. 

 


